
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE CITY OF GIRARD’S APPLICATION FOR 

FUNDING THROUGH THE FY21 USEPA BROWNFIELDS CLEANUP GRANT TO FUND THE 

REMEDIATION OF CONTAMINATED PARCELS LOCATED ON THE FORMER GIRARD 

LEATHERWORKS PROPERTY  

 
The City of Girard is applying for a U.S. EPA Brownfield Cleanup Grant focused on the former Leatherworks 

Property at 1052 N. State Street, Girard, Ohio.  A Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 29th , 

2020 at 7:00 P.M. through a Zoom meeting.  Please register in advance for this meeting; the link is below and 

can be found on the homepage of the Girard City Website (www.cityofgirard.com) and the homepage of the 

Trumbull County Planning Commission website (www.planning.co.trumbull.oh.us).  The purpose of this 

meeting is to discuss the draft grant application and the draft Analysis of Brownfields Cleanup Alternatives 

(ABCA). The draft documents are available for public review online at http://www.cityofgirard.com/.  Public 

participation is requested. Comments may be provided at the public meeting and via e-mail to 

gmartuccio@cityofgirard.com.  For more information, contact Lauren Berry at (330) 744-2131, ext.1216. 

 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwqfuygrjorHNWr_6OsHfciQXa1swFjewjw  

We hope to see you on September 29th! 

 

Respectfully, 

Mayor James J. Melfi 

City of Girard 
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